
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold a meeting on Tuesday,  
December 12, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.at which time the following applications will be heard. If the applications are 
deemed complete, the public hearings will immediately take place in the Selectmen's Room at 15 Sunapee Street, 
Newport, NH: 
 
2017-ANFP-005:  Christopher S. & Jennifer M. Spanos (Owners), Eric Peabody, LLS (Agent), request final 
review of an annexation of 0.19 Acres from Map 235 Lot 017 to Map 235 Lot 016. If approved, the remaining lots 
will be 6.67Acres and 7.17Acres. The properties are located at (and near) 824 John Stark Highway in the Rural 
Commercial (RC) Zoning District.  

 

 

 
 
ALL DOCUMENTS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 
 

 


